BGISD/KHSAA Agreed Order Update Report
February 19, 2025

Listed below is a summary of the steps taken to implement the BGISD/KHSAA
agreed order with multiple updates since the January 16, 2025 Board of Control
Meeting.

e The BGHS Athletic Committee met on January 28, 2025 to review the
requirements of the Agreed Order and to discuss meetings and training for
spring coaches.

e On November 11, 2024 the student-athlete residency list of
student-athletes below Grade 9 was submitted to the KHSAA. In February
2025, four girls basketball players and two boys basketball players were
added to this document since the conclusion of the middle school
basketball season.

e Residency Training Reviews and EAP Trainings for Spring Sports coaches
will occur soon and the date of that training will be included in the next
update to the Board of Control.

e All coaches and their physical addresses were submitted to the KHSAA
per the Agreed Order (July 29, 2024). Newly hired coaches have been
added to that list as well.

e All fall and winter coaches have completed residency review training, EAP
training, and KHSAA bylaw training.



